February 5, 1965

Lakewood Hospital

Nuclear Medicine Department
14519 Detroit Avenue
Lakewood, Ohio

Attention: Mr, Arthur Lepino
Mnrinistrator

Centlenen:

This letter relaten to the discusaion Mr, Ashley of this office
held with you 2nd Dr, Fnickerbocker at tha conclusion of tha
recent inspection, In particulzar, vou wera informed that certain
of your licensed activities appeared to be in noncompliance with
ALC requirenents, These fitems and references to the pertinent
requirenents are listed in Paragraph 5 of the attached Form AEC-
592, As noted on the form, one of these items wae corrected at
the time of inspection,

B The purpose of this letter {s to give you an opportunity to ad-
ey -~ .- vise us in writing of your position concerning the vemaining

three items and of any corrective steps you have taken or plan to

take with respect to ench of theea three {tema, The date that all
correctiva action has been or will be completed should ba included,
Your reply should be sent to us within 20 days of the date of this
latter to ansure that {t wi{ll receive proper attention in our fur=-
ther evaluntion of tha matter,

e Should you have any questfons concerning this matter, you may cowm-
' minicate directly vith thie office,

Sinceraely yours,
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